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Important Notices 

Term Dates 
 

2018 
 

Term 1  
31st January – 13th April 

 
Term 2 

30th April – 29th June 
 

Term 3 
16th July – 21st September 

 
Term 4 

8th October – 13th 
December 

 
 

School Development Days 
Friday 2nd March 

Friday 1st June 
Monday 22nd October 
Friday 14th December 

A message from our Principal  

 

 

 

 

SUNCORP NETSETGO IS COMING FOR TERM 1! 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We have had a busy fortnight with our Pre Primary team commencing the On 

Entry assessment for our students and our Year 5/6 students preparing for 

our first assembly. We do have some building projects that are due to start 

shortly; these include the placement of lighting on Leatherback oval and the 

completion of stage 2 of our early childhood tree house playground. 

 

Our students have settled back into school routines really well and Mr Allbury 

and myself have seen some great work being produced around the classes. 

Well done everyone! 

NetSetGo after school sports program is well on its way with a very interested 

group of students learning a range of ball and game skills. The students are 

really enjoying this program and we hope that we will be able to find some 

parent coaches to maintain this program at Alkimos Beach over the coming 

years.  

Our AGM and first P&C meeting for 2018 is set for Tuesday 27th February and 

nominations for positions on the P&C close on the 26th February. We would 

love to see some new faces as the P&C serves an important role with 

fundraising for the purchase of equipment for the school. In 2017 the P&C 

assisted the school to purchase a number of items such as our marques for 

faction carnival. If you are interested in joining our P&C team, we will be 

meeting in the conference room at the front of the school at 7.30pm. 

Have a great fortnight! 

Michelle Wellsteed 

Principal 



 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome back to Term 1!  

I would just like to give a gentle reminder to please ensure your child brings their 

water bottle on the day they have sport – especially throughout these hot summer 

months.  

Many thanks, 

Aimee Hearne 
Health & Physical Education teacher 
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